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AAU Delegation Visits Hospitalized Student

As part of its endeavors to exert the utmost effort to ensure the welfare of its students, a
delegation from the Deanship of Student Affairs visited a college of law student at Sheikh
Khalifa Medical City where she lies after she fell on campus. The delegation presented a
bouquet of flowers on behalf of the AAU community.

The student expressed her pleasure and appreciation for this initiative, which will support
patients and alleviate their pain.
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